
As part of our ongoing efforts to grow and improve Ridgeland, we will reconstruct the 
southern portion of Highland Colony Parkway from Business Park Drive to Marketridge 
Drive beginning Tuesday, September 9, 2025.   

No detours will be needed, and your normal route will be open. As the road is 
reconstructed, various lane closures will be in place over the next six months, so there 
may be some traffic-related delays. Please be cautious and aware of all traffic control 
measures as you drive!  

Please contact the city of Ridgeland Public Works department at 601.853.2027 with any 
questions or concerns. 

 


